
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES
CiTY AND COUNTY OF  HONOLULU

1000 ULUOHIA STREET, SUITE 308, KAPOLEI, HAWAII 96707
TELEPHONE: ÿ808) 768-3486 • FAX: (808) 768-3487 o WEBSITE: http://envhonolulu,org

KIRK CALDWELL
MAYOR LORI M.K. KAHIKINA, P.E,

DIRECTOR

TIMOTHY A. HOUGHTON
DEPUTY DÿRECTOR

ROSS S. TANIMOTO, P.E.
DEPUTY DIRECTOR

December 16, 2013 IN REPLY REFER TO:
RE 13-037

The Honorable Ernest Y. Martin, Chair
and Members

Honolulu City Council
530 South King Street, Room 202
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Chair Martin and Councilmembers:
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In accordance with the City and County of Honolulu, Revised Ordinances of
Honolulu, Section 9-1.13, we hereby submit, for your.information and records, the
enclosed fifteen copies of the "2013 Interim Status Report on the Integrated Solid Waste
Management Plan."

In accordance with City Ordinance and the State of Hawaii Revised Statutes
Section 342G-24, an interim status report needs to be submitted at the five year mark
between updates of the Integrated Solid Waste Management Plan. The Integrated
Solid Waste Management Plan was updated in 2008 and the next update is scheduled
for the year 2018.

Sincerely,

Director

Enclosure

APPROVED:

Ember Lee Shinn
Managing Director
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December 16, 2013 IN REPLY REFER TO:
RE 13-038

Ms. Loretta J. Fuddy, A.C.S.W., M.P.H., Director
Department of Health
State of Hawaii
1250 Punchbowl Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Ms. Fuddy:

Subject:  Status Report on the 2008 Integrated Solid Waste Management Plan

In Accordance with the State of Hawaii Revised Statutes (HRS), Section 342G-24,
we hereby submit, for your information and records, the enclosed three copies of the
"2013 Interim Status Report on the Integrated Solid Waste Management Plan."

An interim status report is required at the five year mark between updates of the
Integrated Solid Waste Management Plan. The City and County of Honolulu's
Integrated Solid Waste Management Plan was last updated in 2008 and the next update
is scheduled for the year 2018.

Sincerely,
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i M.K. Kahikina, P.E.
Director

Enclosures


